
 
 

To be submitted to the Council at its meeting on 12th December 2024 
 

LICENSING AND COMMUNITY PROTECTION COMMITTEE  
 

11th September 2024 at 5.00 p.m. 
 

Present:  
Councillor Boyd (in the Chair)  
Councillors Augusta, Bright (substitute for Bonner) Crofts (substitute for K. 
Swinburn), Emmerson, Hasthorpe, Jervis (substitute for Goodwin), Kaczmarek and 
Mill. 
 

Officers in attendance: 
• Adrian Moody (Licensing and Environmental Protection Manager) 
• Jo Paterson (Scrutiny and Committee Advisor) 
• Iain Peck (Senior Licensing Enforcement Officer) 
• Eve Richardson Smith (Legal Services Service Manager (Consultancy) & 

Deputy Monitoring Officer) 

 
 

L.6  APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
 
Apologies for absence from this meeting were received from 
Councillors Bonner, Goodwin and K. Swinburn and Pettigrew. 
 

L.7  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
 There were no declarations of interest received in respect of 

any item on the agenda for this meeting. 
 

L.8  MINUTES 
 
The minutes of the Licensing and Community Protection 
Committee meeting held on 18th June 2024 were agreed as a 
correct record.  
 
 
 
 



L.9  DETERMINATION OF APPLICATION TO RENEW SEX 
SHOP LICENCE 
 
The committee considered a report from the Director of 
Economy, Environment and Infrastructure outlining the 
process to be followed and details required to determine the 
renewal application for a Sex Shop Licence. 
 
Members sought clarification on a couple of minor details with 
the application, further to which officers provided a response. 
 
The committee unanimously supported the recommendations 
within the report. 

 
RESOLVED - That the application for renewal of the licence 
for the premise OMG Adult World, 189 Grimsby Road, 
Cleethorpes be approved. 

 
 
There being no further business, the Chair declared the meeting closed 
at 5.06 p.m. 
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